
NEXT STEP MAP  

DIRECTIONS: In each row, circle the description that most describes you.   

Your “home stage” is the column with the most circles. 

 Come and See 

John 1:39 

 Come, Follow Me 

Matthew 4:19 

Be with Me 

Mark 3:14 

 Abide in Me 

John 15:4 

I attend public worship 
when I feel a need.  

I attend public worship 
regularly and see the 
need to pay attention 

to God every day. 

I attend worship 
regularly and also set 
aside time for daily 
personal worship. 

I honor God in every 
aspect of my life – 

work, play, and 
relationships.  

I appreciate Christians 
who lovingly include 

me. 

I receive God’s love and 
offer it to others.  

I extend God’s 
hospitality to people 
inside the church and 

beyond. 

I intentionally build 
relationships with 

unchurched people to 
share God’s love. 

I am drawn to God’s 
love and want to 

explore the faith and 
the scriptures. 

 

I am opening up to 
Jesus through daily 

prayer, scripture, and 
devotional reading. 

I am exploring new 
spiritual disciplines to 
increase intimacy with 

Jesus. 

I am responsible for my 
spiritual growth and I 

share what I experience 
with others. 

I am learning about 
Jesus’ teaching 

through classes, 
groups, and Bible 

reading. 

I have accepted Christ, 
joined the church, and 
am becoming more like 

Jesus, and serving 
others. 

I apply scripture to my 
life and allow others to 
hold me accountable 

in love to it. 

I am stepping out, 
trusting in God, to help 

others grow in their 
faith.  

I notice disciples who 
selflessly serve others 
and I want to make a 

difference as well. 

I am serving to discover 
how God has gifted me 

and it is fulfilling. 

I have discovered my 
gifts and passions and 

now serve regularly 
because it keeps me 

close to Christ. 

I love Jesus therefore I 
join him in mission.  

I contribute financially 
whenever I attend 

worship. 

I am giving financially 
more and more 

regularly. 

I am tithing or moving 
toward it, and I 

examine how I spend 
the other 90% of my 

resources. 

I am tithing and 
reordering my life to 

free up even more for 
God’s use. 

 (Adapted from Membership to Discipleship by Phil Maynard) 


